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Memorandum to the Natural Resources Commission

SUBJECT:  Adoption of the Updated Michigan Off-Road Vehicle (QRV) Plan

Authority:

Natura Resources and Environmental Protection Act, 1994 1 — “Off- Road

Recreation Vehicles.”

Discussion and Background:
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: n diverse opinion. The process began with a proposal by

M ichi gan State i ) to update Michigan’s ORV plan Once accepted, the process
i tion to the ORV Advisory Board in May 2004. Since then there
has been significant ¥} volvement through three geographically distributed public
information meetings, Workshops with ORV trail maintenance and environmental restoration
grant recipients, oppoftunities for written comment and mail surveys of Michigan county
sheriffs, northern Michiganroad commission managers, and ORV coordinators from 49 states.
Also, two meetings were held with Department field personnel and one with the management
team of Forest, Mineral and Fire Management, the lead division in ORV planning and
administration. Finally, the author reviewed legidlative history and research concerning ORV use
and users in Michigan and elsewhere.
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The Department accepted the draft plan from MSU on August 10, 2005. The management team
of Forest, Mineral, and Fire Management reviewed specific plan recommendations and
developed draft Department comments. The Department comments were discussed with, and
endorsed by, the Department management team on August 29, 2006. The Department comments
are being submitted to the Natural Resources Commission, along with the updated ORV plan, for
information and adoption.

Staff Recommendation:

Staff recommends approval and adoption of the proposed Departm
Michigan Off- Road Vehicle Plan.
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Thisitem will appear on the November 27, 2006 Department FORMATION
ONLY.
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January 11, 2007.

Lynne M. Boyd, Chief
Forest, Mineral, and Fire Management

Alan Marble, Chief
Law Enforcement

William E. Moritz, Chief
Wildlife

Dennis R. Fedewa
Chief Deputy

Armindas. Koch

Rebecca A. Humphries
Director Date Approved




